

Field Address

Apartado 57
19200 Azuqueca de H
SPAIN
Phone & Fax
011-34-949-27-3831
E-mail Address
alsanchez3@msn.es

Sending Church

Trinity Baptist Church P.O. Box 1236 Wilson, NC 27894 Phone # 252-291-0303 Pastor Robert Winstead

Mission Agency



World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086

> Phone # 704-730-1440 Fax # 704-730-1479 E-mail Address info@wwntbm.com

"Finally, brethren, PRAY FOR US, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified, even as it is with you" (2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family

Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

August 2006

Dear Pastor,

Since a picture is worth more than a thousand words, we try to put in as many as we possibly can. We hope they can be a good help for you.

Missionary Bill Adair: After many troubles, they finally got their visas! Bro. Bill is now going back to the States on August 11, and Lord willing, they will all come back to

Spain the 23rd of September.



Ladies Annual Meeting in Oviedo: My wife was invited last June to speak for the second time at this Ladies Meeting in Oviedo in the Northwest part of Spain. Five women attended form our church.

Pray for our Evangelistic Program. We started to evangelize these nine villages: Meco, Valdeavero, Villanueva de la Torre, Torrejón del Rey, Valdeaveruelo, Valbueno, Cabanillas, Quer and Alovera. Please, pray for these little towns.

Translation Committee: We opened a special fund at our mission's office for The Fundamental Project, because we want to see them printed one day. We already have \$125 for the future printing of the books. Please, pray for this good project.

Two new converts! A man named Osvaldo and a young lady named Madalena have recently been saved in our church. We are so glad that we can share this good news with you because you have a part in this ministry, and no doubt, you prayers in behalf of our labor here have been effective before the Lord. Rejoice with us! Osvaldo is pictured.



Preaching trip to Valencia: The third weekend of June we received and invitation to preach at a Missions Conference in the East part of Spain. It was a real blessing for them as well as for us. They increased their faith promise to be able to support more missionaries. Pastor Coloma told me that his people are still enjoying the messages.

Please take note of our new e-mail address: <u>alsanchez3@msn.es</u> If you would like to receive our prayer letters by e-mail, please, let us know by sending a message.

We have started a men's Prayer Meeting and men's Bible Studies. Three months ago, the Lord laid on my heart to have a regular prayer meeting on Saturdays early in the morning. I asked the men, and they suggested to me that it would be a good time to get together at 7:00 AM. I prepare some special Bible studies appropriate for them, and we spend from 7:00-8:00 studding together. Then we go to the Lord in prayer for an hour or more, and finally we go out to eat our breakfast, of course!



Ten thousand thanks. The people at **Bible Missionary Baptist Church** graciously sent \$10,000 for us. We appreciated this so much. This very precious gift has been a great help for us to buy a seven-passenger car that is going to be very helpful for the ministry. Now our monthly car payments are going to be much less. Praise the Lord!

We hope that the Lord is blessing you in all ways. Time is coming short and His coming for His church is at hand. Let us be prepared for such wonderful event! Thanks so much for your efforts in helping us to work here for God.